
October 27, 2024 Gala Celebration 

Honoring 
Rabbi Joel Mishkin 

For 10 years Guiding our Congregation 

Recognizing 
Cheryl & Lee Cadel and Roberta Karpel 

For their many years of Service to our Congregation 
 

Dear Fellow Congregant, 

This year’s Gala Celebration will honor Rabbi Joel Mishkin for his 10 years being our spiritual 

leader and Cheryl & Lee Cadel and Roberta Karpel for their many years of service to Beth Ohr. 

This is our major fund raiser of the year and we need all of our congregants to step up with 

Journal ads either by taking it yourself or by selling ads to surrounding businesses and friends of 

Beth Ohr and by attending the Gala Celebration. 

The funds raised from this event, and particularly the Journal, will help balance our budget and 

defray any annual deficits that we incur. The membership dues and contributions are greatly ap-

preciated, but we need more. Ads sold to those outside our family bring in much needed funds. 

Please note that any congregant that sells $250.00 in ads (or $500.00 per couple) can attend the 

Gala Celebration for FREE. So, this is a big win-win. We get ad revenue, and you can attend 

the Gala Celebration for Free. 

The Gala Celebration will start at 11:00 with a program that will include presentations from 

government officials and the congregation and will be followed by a gala luncheon.  

If you need additional information or any assistance, please reach out to me. An ad form is on 

the next page and can be photocopied, and ad forms are available at the Synagogue. 

We thank you and appreciate your support. 

Cordially, 

 

Edward Mendlowitz 

Committee Chairman 

Tel: 732 890-3344, Email: emcpa1@aol.com  




